

WARWICKSHIRE

SQUASH/SQUASH 57 COMMITTEE MEETING

DATE: Tuesday 7th December 2021

TIME: 18.30hrs

VENUE: Solihull Arden Club

MINUTES / ACTIONS POINTS

1. Attendees

Chairman: Nigel Orrett	Junior Development: Bhawna Singh
Treasurer: Chris Barker	Liaison Officer: Chris Hall
Secretary: Rachel Woolford	Ladies Captain: Leonie Holt - Apologies
League Secretary: Roger More - Apologies	Mens Captain: Sam Miller - Apologies
Development, Performance, Safeguarding: Mo	Members: Maxine Holt - Apologies
Sarwar - Apologies	
Squash United by Birmingham 2022 lead: Ming	Warks Masters Captain: Andy Murray
Lee	

2. Reports submitted

- a. Chairperson
- b. Junior Chairperson
- c. Development, Performance & Safeguarding
- d. Liaison Officer
- e. League Secretary
- f. Squash United by Birmingham 2022

3. Discussion/Action Points

- After some concern over court usage Birmingham University, it was agreed the British Junior Closed would go ahead as planned in January 2022
- Nigel Orrett to follow up England Squash regional funding application AP: NO
- Schools Programme Nigel to send information from Ben Schur, Shropshire to Bhwana AP: NO
- Refereeing courses, provided by Mo, available to all clubs. Also, ES offer on-line courses as an alternative
- Senior ICC funding available for teams. Criteria and funding levels to be documented. Chris Hall to follow up with County Captains AP: CH
- Junior ICC teams entered in all categories. All teams made it through their groups into the next round
- Squash United by Birmingham 2022 is a dynamic environment with much activity headed by Ming Lee
 who is doing a sterling job and we believe both Warwickshire and Squash will reap the benefit for years
 to come
- Masters' teams Captains have been nominated and Andy Murray will follow up regarding expectations
 AP: AM
- Use of the ES 101 App Chris Hall will re-enforce with club Captains once he knows the app is live AP:
 NO/CH
- Discussion regarding ways of increasing participation at Warwickshire County Closed events. Ming suggested playing the finals on the glass court at Grand Central in April earlier rounds to be played in advance. All committee members asked to provide their thoughts to Nigel by 17th December, after which a small Focus Group will meet to take forward. See email from Nigel 7th Dec 2021. AP: ALL